
Planning Report March 2024 

Planning applications to be considered:- 
 
 
S.24/0324/LBC Vine Cottage, The Street  
Installation of replacement flooring.  
 
 
The following Planning applications have been approved: 
 
S.24/0004/LBC The Grange, Bath Road 
Replacement external door, removal of stud partition and introduction of two en suite 
bathrooms.   
 
The following Licence has been approved 
 
24/00036/LACPV  Leonard Stanley Social Club, Marsh Road 
Application to vary the club premises certificate 
Proposed extension of the licensed area, to include the adjoining village hall to allow 
the club and its members to use the village hall for events and functions. No changes 
are proposed to the current permissions and hours on the existing club premises 
certificate 
 
 
The following Planning Application is being considered by the Planning 
Inspectorate, through the appeal process: 
 
S.23/041/APPREF  Land Adjacent To Dozule Close 
Outline application for 13 houses of which 9 are custom build houses and 4 
affordable together with associated access, parking & amenity spaces with all 
matters reserved except access (amended description).   
 
  
 


